
 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
The billboard for R&J Broadcasting along 169, that was taken down due to the road 
project, will be the same size going up as it was coming down. 
 
We will not be altering any dimensions of the structure, simply just putting the same 
sized structure back up in the new location. 
 
Please contact RHL with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John Swanson 
RHL, Inc 
320-252-7680 


